HB 1615 -- STATEMENT OF NO TAX DUE

SPONSOR: Swan

Beginning January 1, 2017, a statement of no tax due from the
Department of Revenue and a copy of the bidder's applicable
business licenses must be submitted by a person or entity that

submits a bid to perform work on a publicly funded project.

This bill is similar to HB 379 (2015).



